


T. H. Trevor  E2 Albany Piccadilly

London (UK)

  W1

James W Eikner

 My dear Comrade in Arms -

may I thank you for your letter of 27 March and
allowing a sight of your photographs  – which I 
return herewith.
On the occasion of the “50th Ranger Anniversary”
I hereby give the “James Earl Rudder chapter of the 
Ranger Battalions Association”

The three enclosed documents:-

(A) Combined Operations Pamphlet No 24. This I 
wrote before D-Day.

(B) The Destruction of the Pointe de Hoe Batteries 
prepared after D.

(C)The Assault of the Pointe de Hoe Battery report 
also by me. -

In Comradeship

  24 Apr 92 T H Trevor


